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Summer Food for CHA Youth
All summer long, youth can enjoy free, healthy meals—both breakfast and lunch.

FREE Summer Food Service Program – OPENS June 17th
Starting June 17, your child can enjoy free breakfast and lunch at Summer Food sites
across the city—no sign-up needed!

The CHA operates these sites alongside other providers, including CPS, with each provider setting its
own rules and hours. 

At CHA locations, meals are served:

Breakfast from 8:30–10:30AM
Lunch from 12:30–2:30PM

There is no cost. Youth under 18 are welcome as long as they can feed themselves. Please
note: adults are not allowed inside the meal sites.

Special Raffle for CHA Sites!

This year, the CHA is hosting a raffle for Summer Food participants! Each time your child eats a meal
on-site at a CHA Summer Food location, they’ll earn one raffle entry. Three winners will be selected
at each participating site.  
More meals = more chances to win!
(Only meals eaten at CHA locations count toward raffle entries.)

Find Your Summer Food Site!

https://www.thecha.org/
https://www.thecha.org/print/pdf/node/2999


Enter your address in our mapping tool below to find your nearest site:

 

Food Pantries (for all ages)
Food pantries can help with your food needs. You can find local pantries using these tools:

Great Chicago Food Depository
Feeding America

https://www.chicagosfoodbank.org/find-food/
https://www.feedingamerica.org/find-your-local-foodbank

